
What’s been happening at school? 
This week we have been learning about how to use the many different 
learning spaces in our classroom, outside, as well as in Music, Art, 
Library and PE! It has been so much fun-I am sure you can see this 
from the pictures.  More news next week!  

NEEDS: 

Please send an extra bag of clothing inside your child’s backpack. We 
are pretty busy here, and you never know what might come up! 
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Play and Work, 
Inside and Out

Making Choices in the Classroom 
Our classroom is filled with choices. Each learning center has a number of spots, 
and the Mighty 5s are learning how to make another choice when their first 
choice is not available. This can be challenging at 4 or 5 years old, and some 
students have been disappointed when the center they want to go to is already 
full. At this time of  the school year, we have many learning centers that allow for 
the development of friendships and support language learning. Our Mighty 5s are 
getting comfortable at school, and each day is easier.  


